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BECK ACADEMY 
eNews 

A BI‐WEEKLY PUBLICATION OF THE BECK PTSA      Amanda Dease, EDITOR 

What’s Happening  PTSA Highlight 

October 23-Nov 3  Benchmark Tests 

October 25       Cookie Dough Delivery  

October 26       End of 1st Quarter 

October 26  Magnet Open House 

October 27        SIC Meeting 

October 30        Marvelous Monday  

October 30        Fall Strings Concert 

 

 

 

 

 

November 4      Report Cards, 1st Quarter 

November 10    Veteran’s Day Assembly 

November 13    Marvelous Monday 

November 14    PTSA Board Meeting  

PTSA Reflections Contest 
 

Please see pages 9-11  
for information on the  

2017-2018 PTSA  
Reflections Contest!  

 
Entries are due 

10/26/2017.  
 

Forms can be downloaded at: 
www.beckacademyptsa.weebly.com 

The Beck eNews is published every other week 
on MONDAYS.  Submission deadlines are the 
Wednesday prior to publication week, by 5pm. 
Our next e-News publication will be sent out 

on Monday, November 6th.  
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A Message From Our Principal, Jennifer Meisten 

As the first nine weeks are drawing to a close, I wanted to take a moment and recognize what 
a great start we have had this school year.  Our teachers, students, staff and parents have put 
in a tremendous amount of work and it is exciting to see our students experiencing success.  
The year is off to a busy start and we are excited about the programs we are able to offer our 
students.  Our 7th grade students recently took part in a full day of hands on Science activities 
alongside a wonderful group of Clemson Chemists.  Next week, our sixth grade students will 
participate in a program called Bricks 4Kids with interactive activities to teach Mythology.  
Over the next three weeks our 8th grade students and parents will be having their Individual-
ized Graduation Plan Conferences with our guidance team.  
 
If you have friends or family who do not live in the Beck Academy attendance area but would 
like the opportunity to become a Beck Knight, please encourage them to attend our Magnet 
Open House on Thursday, October 26 from 5:30-7:00. This is a great opportunity to learn about 
the outstanding classes and programs at Beck and the magnet selection process.    
Coming up this week, we are celebrating Red Ribbon Week and the theme is Your Future is 
KEY so Stay DRUG FREE. Students will be asked to sign our pledge to stay drug free and may 
participate in activities throughout the week.  Please see the table below for more information 
about our daily themes. 
 
 

 
 

Jennifer Meisten 
Beck Academy Principal 

Day Activities 

Monday Red Ribbon Kick off and Signing of the Pledge 

Tuesday Team Up Against Drugs 
Students may wear sports team attire. Students not 
wanting to wear sports attire should wear BECK 
DRESS CODE. 

Wednesday Crazy Red Ribbon Hair Day 
Students may dress up their hair with red ribbons. 
Students should wear BECK DRESS CODE with their 
crazy hair. 

Thursday Sock it to Drugs 
Students may wear crazy socks with BECK DRESS 
CODE.. Students may roll up pants to show socks. 

Friday Red Out 
Students may wear red tops and jeans to pledge 
to be drug free. Student not wanting to wear red 
tops/jeans should wear BECK DRESS CODE. 



 

 

 

Beck eNews, Issue 6,   October 23, 2017                               Page 3 

Mark your calendars! 
 
Cookie dough pickup is Wednesday, October 25th. Please pick up between12pm-2:45pm 
or 3:45pm-5:30pm. NO PICK UP during afternoon carline line. All dough comes frozen and must 
be picked up on the 25th. 
 
Mark your calendar for the following prize days:* 
  
- Prize day, spin wheel, slap money, money machine, Thurs. Nov 2nd (during lunch) 
- Glow party, Thurs. Nov 9th (during 2nd related arts) 
- Limo/lunch prize, Fri. Nov 17th (during lunch) 
 
* These could change if principal has unexpected schedule changes. We will communicate it if 
any changes must to occur. 
 
Big THANK YOU to all the kids and parents that helped make our Cookie Dough Fundraiser a 
huge success! 
 
Co-chairs, Tina Goumas and Jennifer Smith 
 

Cookie Dough Pick Up! 



 

 

L.I.F.T. 
Afterschool L.I.F.T. will provide students with direct instruction in content areas in which they are 
struggling or need additional practice. The purpose of L.I.F.T. is to meet individual student needs 
with additional guided help in order to master the content standards. Specific dates and times have 
been set aside for students to participate in afterschool L.I.F.T. Students are allowed to stay on 
specific Wednesdays from the hours of 3:30-4:30. The dates are provided for you at the be-
low.          

Our weekly L.I.F.T. dates are:  

Parents are more than welcome to provide transportation for their student, but if transportation is 
an issue we will offer transportation for students to be dropped off at a predetermined location. If 
this is a need, a separate permission slip will need to be signed.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Interested in  a Beck Chess Club?   
We are currently trying to gauge interest for chess club at Beck 
Academy. Please let us know if you would like to see ThinkMove 
Chess at Beck Academy by completing  our survey.  
 

Click HERE to complete the survey.  
  
 
 
 
 

Beck eNews, Issue 6,   October 23, 2017                                         Page 4 

10/25 1/17 3/14 5/9 

11/8 1/24 3/21 5/16 

11/15 1/31 3/28            5/23 

11/29 2/14 4/11            5/30 

12/13 2/21 4/18  

1/10 2/28 4/25  

https://www.thinkmovechess.com/beck-academy-chess-club/
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Honor that special 8th grade student with a 1/4, 1/2, or 
full page recognition ad.  See page 10 for information.   

 
 Click HERE for the online order form.  

 
Ad information, photos, and payment are due  

by December 15, 2017. 
 

Yearbook Order Form:  Page 7 
 

8th Grade Recognition Ads:  Page 8 

2017-2018 

Yearbook News…. 
 

 
It's that time again…. 

Time to order your copy of the Beck yearbook! Or-
ders can be made online, with debit/credit cards, 

by clicking the link below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cash/check orders are also being taken with the 
order form, located on Page 11.  The price for a 

yearbook is $35 and personalization is available 
for an additional charge. 

http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1042670/Beck-Academy/2018-Yearbook/2017072710153757762/CATALOG_SHOP/
http://jostensadservice.com/?REF=A07592710
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Beck READS! encourages students to explore the books that have been nominated for this 
year’s South Carolina Junior Book Award. 
 
There are twenty SCJB Award Nominees each year.  These are considered to be the  
“Top 20” books in our state, and the middle school students of South Carolina will vote to 
determine which book will win the #1 spot.  
 
For each book you read, fill out a submission form and answer two ques ons about the 
book.  Submission forms are located in the Media Center. 
The more books you read the more rewards you will get! 
Read 1 Book: Get your name posted on the wall outside the Media Center. 
Read 3 Books: Get a treat bag (including $2 Beck Bucks) delivered to your English class. 
Read 5 Books: Receive an invita on to the Beck READS! Pizza Party in February where you’ll 
cast your vote for your favorite Beck READS! book.  The votes of all middle school students 
across the state will be tallied to determine the winning book.  The winner of the South 
Carolina Junior Book Award will be announced in March. 
Read 10 or More Books: Get your name engraved on the Beck READS! plaque in the Media 
Center and receive a cer ficate on awards day.  

Stop by the Beck READS! sec on of the Media Center 
 to pick out your next book! 
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Help support Beck Academy!  
Get your PTSA membership!  

Memberships are $6 per membership.  
Help Beck reach 100% participation! 

 

Go Beck Blue Knights!  
 

Any questions, please contact PTSA Membership Chair,  

Want to have your business banner in the carpool line?   
Interested in putting your logo on our events?   

Looking for a special way to support our school?     

Become a Beck Business Partner!    
Contact Joy Ivester at BeckAcademyPTSA@gmail.com 
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Beck Heralds ($50 - $99) 
Buddy and Marianne Clay 
Gaye and Jacques Cantin 
The Ferguson Family 
Nate and Stephanie Manning 
Terry and Michelle Smith 
The Carbonell Family 
Melissa Tomberg 
Terry and Michelle Smith 
Dean and Jennifer Smith 
The Cremmins Family 
Leslie and Vernon Hayes 
The Kim Family 
Steve and Deb Lombel 
The Violette Family 
Charlie Taylor 
Scott and Erin Schwasnick 
Dr. and Mrs. Phillip Reavis 
Allen and Cindy McCravy 
Beate Leonhardt 
Elvin Liu 
Bill and Stacy Durrell 
Brycen Nelson 
The Shaw Family 
Harold and Janet May 
Anonymous 
Yvonne and Jerry Nuckolls 
Grace Singingheart 
TJ and Kristy Way 
Valerie Martin 
Bill and Allison Harder 
Mariana Ionite 
The Yenser Family 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Beck 

Lancers ($100 - $249) 
Carlos Nobrega 
The Scroggins Family 
Pavani and Govind Rengarajan 
Trecy and Kathy Watson 
The Dobson Family 
Johana and Craig Haydamack 
Wendy and Chip Smith 
Molly and Judson Boehmer 
The Bird Family 
Jonathan and Kerra McAdams 
Saeeda Chowdhury 
The McClure Family 
Sam and Leanne White 
Dave and Paula Gorman 
The Hill Family 
Steve and Carolyn Hahn 
Philip and Maria Cole 
The Cizmic Family 
Kelvin Young Yun 
Anonymous 
John and Sherry Donohue 
Dan and Beth Brawley 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beck 

Jousters ($250 - $499) 
Tripp and Meredith Glenn 
Cathy Jones and Keith Goodall 
The Aiesi Family 
The Bannister Family 
David and Angela Harner 
The Lucas Family 
The Fields Family 
Patrick and Sangita Shirley 
 
Beck Warriors ($500-$999) 
Anne Latham 
The Grabarczyk Family 
The Foster Family 
 
Beck Knights In Shining Ar-
mor ($1,000 and Above) 
Susan and Raoul Glenn 
 
 
 

The Beck Academy PTSA would like to thank everyone who has contributed so far to 
this year’s Beck Backers fundraiser. A total of 64 families have donated over $9,500.  
When you support this fundraiser, 100% of your contribution stays at Beck Academy 
and supports the educational needs of our children.  Also, your contribution is fully 
tax deductible.   Donations are still being accepted so there is still time to contribute.  
       

THANK YOU!   
Meredith Dobson, Beck Backers Chairperson 
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There are on hundreds of products we 
use every day. Simply clip the coupon 

from the package and start collect-
ing.  Send the Box Tops in with your 
student or drop off in the front office 
next time you are at Beck. Each Box 

Top is worth 10 cents and when we all 
work together, the money adds up fast! 

Beck will have a several contests  
throughout the year. Stay tuned…. 

www.Greenville.k12.sc.us/Beck 

Follow us on Twitter @BECKBLUEKNIGHTS 

www.facebook.com/BeckAcademyMiddle 

www.beckacademyptsa.weebly.com 

Publix Super Markets has a great pro-
gram that will enable our school to 
make money every time we shop at 
Publix. It’s simple: Just present the 

Publix Partners card (the one that you 
received in the first day packet) when 

you shop and Publix will handle every-
thing else. For every eligible $37,500* 
our supporters spend at Publix, $250 
will be given to our school at the quar-

ter’s end. If we haven’t reached the 
$37,500 mark by the end of a quarter, 
our balance will carry over to the next 

quarter.  

If you have questions e-mail: Kerra McAdams at kerramcadams@gmail.com 
Collection bin is located in the front office. 
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Beck Academy is a very special place and  
we are excited about the new year!   

The PTSA organization is an important part of our school.   
The overall purpose of a PTSA is to make every child's  

potential a reality by engaging and empowering families  
and communities to advocate for all children.  PTSAs benefit 

everyone.  Strong schools mean stronger communities.   
Beck is well known as having one of the best and most active 

PTSAs in Greenville County! 

PTSA Executive Board Members  
2017-2018 

 
   President - Angie Hill 

  1st Vice President - Rhonda Traynham 

   2nd Vice President - Lynn Edmonds 
   Secretary - April McClure 
   Treasurer - Jana Scroggins  

   Assistant Treasurer - Maria Vogt 
 
 

PTSA Committee Chairs  
2017-2018 

 

Apparel/Merchandising - Meredith Glenn 
& Jennifer Adams 
Awards - Katie Mitchell 
Beck Backers - Meredith Dobson 
Beck's Big Event - Kim Eades 
& Kathy Rumchak 
Birthdays for Teachers - Karine Lawrence 
Box Tops - Kerra McAdams 
Business Partners - Joy Ivester 
Cookie Dough - Tina Goumas, Jennifer Smith & Jen-
nifer Cook 
Directory - Danielle Colby 
E-Newsletter - Amanda Dease 
Grade Level Coordinator 6th - Jen Pestrak 
Grade Level Coordinator 7th - Tina Goumas 
Grade Level Coordinator 8th - Tracy Chastain 
Grade Level Coordinator Liaison - Amy Stone 
8th Grade Dance - Tracy Chastain  
& Carol Greene 
Hospitality - Brooke Cremmins, Dawn Ridge & Jeanne 
Anderson 
International Day - Amanda Dease  
& Janet Schultz 
Legislative - Gary Daniels 
Membership - Joye Grabarczyck 
Reflections - Amanda Westmorland 
School Store - Jennifer Lucas & Brittany Boheman 
Staff Appreciation - Susan Shelley & Kim Troyer 
Student Appreciation - Stephanie Manning, Cathe-
rine Daniels & Mary Margaret Bannister 

Email: 
BeckAcademyPTSA@gmail.com 

 
You can send an email to the above  

address to reach any of the  
Executive Board or Committee Chairs 

and it will be forwarded  
to the correct person! 

Check out information on our Beck PTSA 
website. Make our webpage a FAVORITE. 

Be sure to check it at least once a week! 
 

BECK PTSA WEBSITE 
www.beckacademyptsa.weebly.com 


